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November 17, 2019 

 
MASS TIME 

SUNDAY AT 12:00 NOON 

Communion Service on Tuesdays at 11:00 am 
Followed by Adoration until Noon 

There will be no Communion Service or Adoration on the 4th 
Tuesday of the month. 

There will be no Communion Service or Adoration on November 19th.  
 
We are looking for individuals to help with Communion Service 

on Tuesdays.  If no one offers to help we will  have to cancel.   
Please call the office (814) 422- 8983 if interested in helping.  

 
The St. Kateri Faith Study Group meets at the Church every 

Thursday, at 7:00 PM, to discuss the upcoming Sunday readings. 
All are welcome so please join us. 

 
CCD classes will  be the 1st and 3rd Sunday of each month 
December dates:  1st, & 15th Christmas pageant during Mass/ 

Dinner afterward 
January dates: 5th & 19th 

February dates: 2nd & 16th 
March dates: 1st & 15th Youth Day – Ebensburg Grades 6-8 

April dates:  5th – Palm Sunday Teacher Appreciation Dinner 
April 19th: Last Day of CCD 

Divine Mercy Sunday 
April 26th – First Holy Communion 

 

 

ni	

	

 
The Latin Mass is celebrated  

	

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Eucharistic Ministers.   
Nov. 17 -  Michele Ash, Millie Turner, Lynn Ellen Dixon 
Nov. 24 -  Donna Kuzma, Norma Muck, Cathy Surkosky 
Dec. 1  -   Lynn Ellen Dixon, Michele Ash, Bill Sinclair 
Please give the assigned Eucharistic Ministers time to reach the altar 
before you step in to substitute.  They may not be at Mass but have a 
substitute. 
Lectors –  
Nov. 17 – Michele Ash 
Nov. 24 -  Donna Kuzma 
Dec. 1   -  Lynn Ellen Dixon 
Thank you to those Lectors who cannot serve but find a substitute 
 
Mass Intentions –  
Nov. 17 -  Soul of Patricia Strick, by Vicki Flood 
Nov. 24 – Snyder Family, by David and Kathy Myers 
Dec. 1   -  Souls of John and Josephine Rusnak, by Phil and Kathy Bosak 

          November 10, 2019  
 Cash : -      $     387.00 
 Checks       $  1,105.00  
 Total      $  1,492.00 
 Thank you and God Bless  
         
	***Announcements to be added to the bulletin should be emailed to 
carolconfer@comcast.net.  Please have what you want included in the 
bulletin emailed by MONDAY at 4:00 pm. When I receive a request for 
the bulletin, you should receive a reply to verify my receipt of the info.    

*** The Kateri Circle meets in the church on the fourth Thursday of the 
month at 1 p.m. We read prayer intentions (from the book next to infant of 
Prague statue) and recite the Rosary.   All are welcome.   
Due to the Thanksgiving holiday, the Kateri Circle will meet the 3rd 
Thursday, November 21st. Hope to see you all there. 
 
St. John’s in Bellefonte will continue to schedule a Thursday evening Mass 
which will be celebrated at 6:00 pm 
 
If you have relatives or friends from the parish who are homebound or in a 
nursing home, please notify the parish office at 422-8983  if they would like 
to receive Communion.  If you have a family member at Centre Community 
and they would like to receive Communion please call the office.   



 
 
 
Good Reading from Fr. George 
Here are some good materials to check out: 
Adam Blai  is a psychologist who works with the exorcist of the Diocese 
of Pittsburgh.  He has you tube videos, a website, books, etc…. 
His talks are pretty fascinating! 
  
In Sinu Jesus:  When Heart Speaks to Heart --- The Journal of  Priest 
At Prayer is a book of locution to an Irish Monk that started in 2008,  
Jesus started to give him messages about renewing the church after the 
recent scandals.  You can find it online. 
 
There will be a pancake-egg-sausage breakfast sponsored by the 2020 High 
School CCD and Confirmation class on Sunday, December 8th, 2019 to be 
held after Mass.  Donation is $5.00 per person and kids under 10 years old 
$3.00.  All proceeds will support Father Ralph's Holy Name of Mary school 
in Ghana.  Come and enjoy good food and fellowship to support Father 
Ralph! 
 
 
A Sacred Community Christmas Concert will be performed at Saint 
Kateri on December 15th at 4pm.   “ The Sounds of Christmas"  will 
include a youth treble voice choir (Grades 1- 12), an adult choir, small 
instrumental and vocal ensembles.  Tuesday rehearsals will begin 
November 5th  at Saint Kateri Church, Rt 45, Spring Mills (Youth Choir 
6:40-7:30pm/ Adult Choir 7:30-9pm ).  If your children would like to 
participate,  please call/e-mail Cindy Stattel by November 3rd to 
register .    Cindy Stattel (Youth choir) 814-364-2721 pjstat@verizon.net.   
 Adult Choir members please call/e-mail Peggy Myers (Adult Choir ) 
814-571-8483  peggy@myersfarm.com   Come and Sing! All are 
welcome!  No Experience Necessary 
 
Msgr. Saylor Update - Msgr. Saylor is now living at Harmony at State 
College (off Blue Course Drive.) He is unable to assist at Mass. He would 
love to have visitors and hear from you. His mailing address is 121 
Havershire Blvd, State College, PA 16803. He is in room 241. There are 
no set visiting hours, so you can drop by and see him any time. 
 
Fr. Dadey’s Tuesday, Dec. 3, 2019 Holiday Bus Trip: American Music 
Theatre Christmas Show: Joy to the World, dinner at Millers Smorgasboard 
- Cost $90.00.  Bus leaves Holmes Foster Park (across from the church) at 
9:45am. Lunch on your own at Rockvale Outlets, matinee show at 3:00pm, 
dinner at 6:15pm, arrive back at OLV around 10:15pm. Contact the OLV 
church office if interested. 
 

	

 
 
 
 
Altar Servers who are scheduled to serve mass are to report to the Priest 
in the Sacristy no later than 15 minutes prior to Mass start time. Thanks  

Nov 17  Abby Stitzer Ayla Stitzer   

Nov. 24  Adrian Gover Ayla Stitzer   

Dec. 1 Adrian Gover    

 
             Hospitality Schedule    
Nov. 17 -  Joanne Horner, Kendra Bauer, Mandy Stitzer 
Nov. 24 -  Tina Doll, Laurie Shirey, K. B. Boomer 
Dec. 1    - Thanksgiving 
 
Please pray for the sick:, Harry Henry,  Mary McTish, Rosemary Maher 
Ms. King, Andrew Peffer. 
 
C***To schedule a mass intention for a family member or friend, living 
or deceased, please contact Carol Confer   carolconfer@comcast.net or 
stop in the office.    
 

PRAYER REQUESTS FOR MILITARY: 
Our Parish has started a prayer list of those serving in the military as a 
regular section in our bulletin.  If you would like to include a name of 
someone serving in the military please email carolconfer@comcast.net 
or call the rectory office at 422-8983.  Please include their rank and 
branch of service.   
Please pray for those serving in the military: 
SSG.  Matthew Hodgson, U. S. Army 
SSGT.  Kyle Palm, Marines  
MSGT. Cassandra Saphore, U.S. Air Force 
Cpt. Timothy P. Baldwin, U.S. Air Force 
1st Lt. Luke Klena, Marine  
PVT 1st Class Phillip Meredith, U.S. Army 
 
Theology on Tap - Please join us on Monday, November 18, 6:30pm to 
8:00pm at Tailgate Sports Bar & Grill for TOT. Our speaker is Mary 
Brady, parishioner at Our Lady of Victory. The talk is titled “The 
Extraordinary Call to the Ordinary.” All young adults ages 21 to 39-ish 
are invited. For questions, contact Mariah Stollar at 
mariahkstollar@gmail.com or Lydia Hardie at hardie.lydia@gmail.com.  
 

 

 


